

PO BOX 8104, ELKRIDGE, MD 21075 | CHAPTER PHONE 443-492-9018 CHESAPEAKE.ASSP.ORG

July Newsletter

- · President's Letter
- Membership Updates
- Upcoming Events
- · Career Opportunites
- Executive Committee

PRESIDENT'S LETTER



Robb Altenburg, President, Chesapeake ASSP

Having just returned from Safety 2018 in San Antonio, Texas, I have a lot of exciting news to share this month. First and foremost, we are now the Chesapeake Chapter of the American Society of Safety Professionals! Safety 2018 served as the stage for the launching of the new name and image. Please don't forget to update your web browser's favorites with our new addresses (www.assp.org & www.assp.org & www.chesapeake.assp.org).

As I looked over the concurrent sessions offered at Safety 2018 I couldn't help but feel a sense of Chesapeake pride seeing the names of many of our chapter's members who were presenting at the PDC. We are very lucky to have so much talent right here in our very own chapter. Congratulations to all those Chesapeake Chapter members who presented at Safety 2018!

During the conference, I attended the chapter recognition luncheon. Each year the Society scores all chapters to measure their effectiveness in providing local value to the membership. Scores are tallied and chapter awards are presented during the chapter recognition luncheon. Congratulations to our Past President, Paul Esposito for achieving gold level recognition during his 2016-2017 term!

Lastly, I want to wish you and yours a happy and safe Independence Day!

Robb Altenburg

President, Chesapeake Chapter ASSP

ASSP Transition

We are now the Chesapeake Chapter of the American Society of Safety Professionals! To continue to receive our emails, please remember to add updates@chesapeake.assp.org to your safe senders list. Also, please don't forget to update your web browser's favorites with our new addresses (www.assp.org www.chesapeake.assp.org).

MEMBERSHIP UPDATES

Welcome New Chesapeake Chapter Members!

Chesapeake Chapter Membership Report

First Name	Last Name	Company Name	Date Joined	Member Class
Eric	Mundell		6/1/18	Member
Rafael	Redmond	Builders Firstsource	6/1/18	Member

Total Number of Current Members:

We look forward to meeting you at the next Chapter Meeting. **Remember your first** chapter meeting is free!

UPCOMING EVENTS

Chapter Meetings & Webinars

Our monthly chapter meetings are valuable opportunities for professional development, networking and catching up with friends and colleagues. Take a look below to see what we've got in store for you!

If you have any suggestions on 2018 topics of interest to membership, please contact Frank at FTiralla@jmt.com

You can also view prior Chapter Webinars on the website: http://chesapeake.assp.org/files/

July Chapter Meeting: Back River WW Plant Tour

Thursday, July 12, 2018 | 12:00 PM - 2:00 PM

Join other ASSP Chesapeake Chapter members for a tour of the <u>Back River WW Plant</u> construction project. Must have a hardhat, work boots with ankle support, Hi-Vis vest or tee, safety glasses and any other "basic" PPE. Lunch is included.

Registration is limited to 14.

8201 Eastern Avenue, Baltimore, MD 21224

REGISTER HERE



Region 6 PDC Registration Is Now Open!

Did you know MOSH offers FREE classes on a variety of safety topics?

Check out the website for more information:

https://www.dllr.state.md.us/DLIOutreach/web/content/MOSHHome.aspx

2018 Chesapeake Chapter ASSP Scholarships

\$1,000 Scholarships available for qualified applicants!

Follow this link to the application forms!

https://chesapeake.assp.org/education/

Contact Barb Ruble bruble@stcenv.com for more information.

Government Affairs Report

For current information on Federal and Maryland State regulations and safety initiatives, see the <u>Government Affairs Report on the Chesapeake Chapter</u> website.

CAREER OPPORTUNITIES

See the Chapter website for information and job opportunities

https://chesapeake.assp.org/current-openings/

Program Manager, Safety | Washington, DC

The National Association of Home Builders (NAHB) is seeking experienced candidate for the Labor Safety and Health Policy Department. Qualified candidates must be familiar with developing quality construction safety education materials and analyzing occupational safety and health federal statutes, regulations, regulatory guidance documents and policies.

Functions performed by this position include the creation and delivery of safety education/training and OSHA compliance information, analyzing a variety of key occupational safety and health issues that impact the residential construction industry, and assisting in the preparation of regulatory comment letters and performing related regulatory advocacy work

before the federal Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA). Ideal candidate would possess knowledge of the construction industry and current construction OSHA safety regulations.

Qualified individuals will have experience in the development of safety educational materials and knowledge of the federal rulemaking process as well as excellent written, verbal and analytical skills. Candidate must be able to work independently and be able to manage multiple projects and meet simultaneous deadlines.

A Bachelor's degree in safety management, construction management, loss control or comparable experience and education is required. In addition, two to five years of safety training and education experience is preferred.

To be considered for this position, please complete and submit this application.

About NAHB. As one of the most influential trade associations in the Washington, D.C. area, NAHB is an exciting and rewarding place to work. Our people help serve, promote and support the home building industry through aggressive legislative action, policy development, legal services, economic forecasting and analysis, education and more.

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

Chesapeake Chapter ASSP Goal: The purpose of this Chapter is to promote the advancement of the safety profession and safety professionals and development of its members in the geographical area served.

The Executive Committee meets on the second Thursday of each month @ 2pm to further these goals. Contact anyone below for more details, and if you would like to participate!

President: Robb Altenburg, <u>frank.r.altenburg.civ@mail.mil</u>, 410-278-3162, *Leads the meetings, and creates our messages*.

Vice President: Leslie York-Hubbard, <u>Lsyork99@yahoo.com</u>, *Communications and Committee Activities*.

2nd Vice President: Frank Tiralla, ftiralla@jmt.com, Membership development.

Treasurer: Mike Wolf, <u>MWOLF01@harris.com</u>, Keeps us solvent.

Secretary: Matt Koss, <u>matthew.koss2@gmail.com</u>, *Meeting minutes*.

Delegate: Ned Fitter, *Delegates represent us to ASSE National.*

Director – Communications: Heather Aviles, haviles@dap.com

Past President: Paul Esposito, CSP, CIH, paul.esposito@starconsultants.net, 410-218-8451, Keeps

us on track.

Specific committees and their chairs are listed below. Please offer your support if you are interested!

Nominations & Elections: Paul Esposito, CSP, CIH, paul.esposito@starconsultants.net, 410-218-8451

Programs Chair: Mike Frederick, <u>jm.frederick.llc@gmail.com;</u> Joe Xavier, <u>joe.xavier@summitsustainabilitysolutions.com</u>, *Develops speaker and locations for monthly meetings*.

Government Affairs Chair: Rose Overturf, <u>rose.m.overturf.civ@mail.mil</u>, *Keeps us up to date on legislative issues. Now posted on the website!*

Scholarship & Awards Chair: Barbara Jo Ruble, QEP, CPEA, <u>bruble@stcenv.com</u>, *Coordinates the solicitation of nominations*, selection of recipients, and awards presentations.

WISE Liaison: Jeanne Sherwood, <u>jpsherwood@welladvantage.com</u>, Women in Safety Engineering (WISE) is a common interest group which has been established to foster the advancement of women in the SH&E profession.

Membership Chair: Mary Smith, <u>masmith@ceiwc.com</u>, *Welcomes new members, solicit ideas for member participation*.

Newsletter Chair: Laura Wickersham, newsletter@chesapeake.assp.org, Does a great job of keeping us informed.

Communication Chair: Heather Aviles, haviles@dap.com, Coordinates web updates.

Professional Organization Liaison: Jim Lewis, <u>jlewis@mde.state.md.us</u>

PDC Co-Chairs:

Jim Lewis, <u>jlewis@mde.state.md.us</u>
Mary Doyle, mdoyle@jhsph.edu

Robert L. Lawson, <u>Rllawson2@verizon.net</u>
Joseph Opauski, <u>Joseph.Opauski@ngc.com</u>

PDC Vendors: Mike Ginther, CSP, Mike.Ginther@jhuapl.edu, 443-778-6454

PDC is set for April 18, 2019. Speakers, vendors, events, etc !

Working together for a safer, stronger futur







If you do not wish to receive these emails, please <u>click here</u> to unsubscribe from ASSP Chesapeake Chapter messages.

American Society of Safety Professionals | 520 N. Northwest Highway, Park Ridge, IL 60068